
DPW COMMITTEE  

1-4-17 

 

Members Present: Todd Talaski, Clint Braun and Darin Sprague 

Others Present: Troy Hartz and Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 8:00 a.m. 

 

The committee discussed insulating the DPW garage.  This building is 80’ X 40’.  The estimated 

cost of the insulation would be around $2,600.  The DPW would do the work.  The committee 

was all in favor of recommending to Council to approve the building being insulated at a cost not 

to exceed $3,500. 

 

Troy Hartz talked about purchasing a new generator at a cost of around $1,000. 

 

The committee all agreed to send an end service letter to Village Castings to pay the bills current 

or the City would cap the service. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:10 a.m. 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                          Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


